
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, October 13
th

: All youth will meet at the church from 5:00 – 6:00 P.M. to prepare 

hygiene kits to send to Church World Service. If you would like to purchase needed items for 

the kits, here is a list of items to be included. 

----One hand towel measuring approximately 15″ x 28″ to 16″ x 32″ (no fingertip, bath, dish 

towel or micro-fiber); One washcloth; One wide-tooth comb removed from the package; One 

fingernail or toenail clipper removed from the package (either one is acceptable); One bath-

size bar of soap in the original package; One toothbrush in the original package; Ten standard 

size Band-Aids 

All items need to fit inside a one-gallon Ziploc type bag. Remove the excess air from the 

bag and seal before boxing. Do NOT add any extra items or toothpaste. A tube of 

extended expiration date toothpaste will be added to each hygiene kit just prior to its final 

journey. 

If you would like to donate funds to help with the processing fee of $ 2.00 per kit, please 

make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

Wednesday-October 16
th

: 4:00-5:00 p.m. -Jr. Chi Rho will meet in Bish Hall. This group is 

for grades K-5.  

 

 

Friday-October 18
th

: 7:30 a.m.-Breakfast Club will meet at the church for all middle 

schoolers and high schoolers.  

*************************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS! 

Christian Womens Fellowship annual Christmas Banquet: Thursday, December 5
th

. 

More information will follow. 

Youth Christmas Program: Sunday, December 15
th

 

Backyard Ministries Craft Sale/Bake Sale: December 15
th

.  More information will follow. 

*********************************************************************** 

 

October is Minister Appreciation Month 

Please take the time to let our ministers know how much you appreciate the time and care 

they share with us all. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Charlotte Paynter and family in the death of her father 

Robert Paynter who died October 4, 2019. 

 

 

-----Larry Faul is recuperating from a heart procedure…. 

 

************************************************************************* 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“On behalf of my brother and I, we would like to thank you for the wonderful lunch served 

after dad’s funeral. I would also like to extend a special appreciation to all of the Cynthiana 

Christian Church members that visited and provided communion for dad while he was at 

Grand Haven. Thank you, Juanita Ingram and Mike Hanna 

 

 

CORDIAL WELCOME 

A cordial welcome is extended to Rachel Lorenz who transferred her membership to our 

church Sunday, October 6, 2019. 

 

 

MORNING CIRCLE OUTING 

An outing to the historic Golden Lamb Inn and Restaurant in Lebanon, Ohio is scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 15
th

. Please meet at the church at 9:15 A.M. Jim will drive the van. For 

more information, call Martha (859-684-5056) or the church office, (234-5332.) 
 

 

HAZEL GREEN 

It’s time to clean out your closets and donate to Hazel Green. You can bring your items 

(clothing, shoes, small appliances, etc.) to the church at any time. Items will be loaded 

Sunday, October 20
th

. 

 
 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, October 12
th

. If you or 

someone you know has a project for this group, please contact Louis Kendall or the church 

office. 

 

Additions to October Birthday Calendar 

Oct. 15
th

: Marin Burden 
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BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # VII will meet 

Sunday, October 13
th
. Elders are: 

Wayne Conner, Eva Renaker and Jim 

Snodgrass. 

 

Barnabas Team # VIII will meet 

Sunday, October 20
th
 & 27

th
. 

Elders are: David King, Buddy 

Renaker and Ardyth Whitson. 
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Minister’s Message:  

    Sunday worship was a very meaningful one. We were blessed with an inspirational 

message from the choir. It was World Communion Sunday. We also were inspired by a 

Disciple Moment shared by Donna Jacobs. Donna highlighted the music program of the 

church, under the direction of Pam Henson. This month marks the tenth year that our 

music program has been under Pam’s direction. Donna expressed appreciation for 

Pam’s efforts as she did for another mainstay in our music ministry, organist Marilynn 

Bell. This church has many blessings, but one of those blessings would have to be Pam 

and Marilynn, as well as an outstanding church staff. This staff would have to be 

referred to as the A plus team. 

      This Sunday we will discuss some individuals who had a reason to express some 

words of thanksgiving. But they did not do so. The story is told in Luke 17: 11-19, a 

story of the ten lepers who were healed, however only one returned to give thanks to 

Jesus. In all my years of ministry I have wondered what happened to the other nine.  

We are going to look into their lives this Sunday as our sermon will be entitled, 

“The Much Maligned Nine.” It may be a mistake for us to believe that these nine 

individuals were not good people. In all probability they were. One Bible scholar 

described them as “People who scoop up their blessings and get on with life.” He could 

have been talking about each of us. This story seems to suggest that all of us should live 

life with an attitude of gratitude. In many ways, we are like the nine lepers. We may be 

busy. We all have those good intentions. It is in moments of being busy and getting 

around to it one of these days, that people who have been special to us are left without 

our words of gratitude. We must do better. See you Sunday. 

 

       …….Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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